

Kelly Paxman
Committee Secretary
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services
Department of the Senate
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Sent by email to <a href="mailto:corporations.joint@aph.gov.au">corporations.joint@aph.gov.au</a>
11<sup>th</sup> April 2006

Dear Kelly,

## RE: CORPORATE SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

In 2002 I was funded by the Australian American Fulbright Commission to conduct a study into US trends in Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) and the implications for Australian corporations and regulators. Although some time has passed since this report was published in 2003, I don't believe that there has been such significant change in this field so as to make the report any less relevant.

I have spoken with your colleague, Stephen Palethorpe, who suggested I email you the report as a submission for the enquiry. The Report is attached to this email as a PDF file and I am happy for you to include it on your website as a submission.

Best Regards,



Alistair Ping